
SPecial Announcement!!
EVERY STUDENT at BBES will be receiving a free 

yearbook this year to bring some happiness into these 
not so great times.

YOu may pick up your free yearbook at the main entrance 
of the school in the vestibule on 

monday 6/22-Thursday 6/25 between 10am-12pm
We hope you have a great summer!!

Yearbook team


